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London Northwestern Railway confirms
return of train services to Marston Vale
Line

London Northwestern Railway (LNR) has today confirmed the return of train
services to the Marston Vale Line from next week as national lockdown
measures ease further.

Rail replacement buses have been operating on the line between Bedford and
Bletchley during the latest period of lockdown, with passenger numbers
extremely low.



However, with shops, gyms and community centres preparing to open their
doors, LNR will reintroduce a limited number of trains during the morning
and afternoon peak periods from Monday-Saturday. The returning services
have been selected in consultation with local colleges and community
groups.

The services will resume on Monday 12 April. Rail replacement buses will
continue to run at other times.

Passengers are being reminded of the latest Government advice to minimise
journeys where possible and to avoid the busiest times if travelling.

Lawrence Bowman, customer experience director for London Northwestern
Railway, said:

"With lockdown measures easing further, now is the right time to reintroduce
trains to the Marston Vale Line to help our passengers travel with confidence.

"We encourage passengers using the train to maintain social distancing on
board and remind all customers that everyone aged over 11 must wear a face
covering by law, unless exempt on medical grounds."

Passengers are advised to check their train times before setting out – visit
www.lnr.uk/timetable for information.

About West Midlands Trains

For further information on this release, call our press office on 03300 955150
or email press.office@wmtrains.co.uk

West Midlands Trains operates both West Midlands Railway and London
Northwestern Railway services.

• London Northwestern Railway services operate between
Liverpool and Birmingham, and on the West Coast Main Line to
and from London Euston.

http://www.lnr.uk/timetable


• West Midlands Railway services operate to destinations across
the West Midlands via Birmingham New Street and Birmingham
Snow Hill.

For more information on these services visit westmidlandsrailway.co.uk or
londonnorthwesternrailway.co.uk

If you have been sent this press release, this is because we believe this to be
of interest to you.

To sign up for all future releases, visit our newsroom and subscribe to our
updates. You can unsubscribe to our releases at any time.
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